
Name: Patrick McConnell 

I’m writing this to voice my concern about proposed changes to QLD law concerning the matter of 
abortion. I would ask that you reject all proposed changes to the law. 

We can no longer hide behind the veil of ignorance concerning life in the womb. In the past women 
have been told that what lies within was merely a ‘clump of cells’ and that it was nothing to remove 
them. Such was the propaganda used to justify the wanton murder of babies in the womb. 

For anyone who has seen an abortion take place the evidence is clear that this ‘clump of cells’ is so 
much more and is unmistakably the life of an unborn child.   

I’m writing to implore those charged with considering these grave changes to the law to please value 
the life of the unborn as much as you do your own. 

Please do not let propaganda cloud your judgement.  

Should you decide that abortion needs to be removed from the criminal code you will have not done 
anything to protect women. You will instead be sentencing many young lives to death without a 
voice.  

Please…from the bottom of my heart, on behalf of every unborn life who would be saved I would ask 
that you reject any proposed changes to abortion laws in QLD.  

 

Sincerely, 

Patrick McConnell 
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